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New Housing Grants
Available Soon!

Are zoning regulations getting in the way of

achieving your community’s vision?

Good News: Another round of InvestNH Municipal
Planning and Zoning Grants will be available in the
Fall of 2024 to audit, and even rewrite, your land
use regulations to allow housing options that meet

your community’s needs.

Even Better News: The North Country Council
(NCC) can help you create a project and draft your
grant application. Contact NCC Staff
(aclevelandenccouncil.org or 603-444-6303) to

schedule a 30-minute consultation to craft your
project today. > A 4
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